
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I Mathew Anderson hope that you vote in favour on the Mod 10 Extension of 

the Rix’s Creek Mine. 

The mine offers permanent employment and is an Australian owned company. 

This affects my family as I have been employed at the company for three years. 

My Father has worked for Rix’s Creek for fifteen plus years, I also have a 

brother that is currently doing a traineeship at Rix’s Creek. 

I also have two brothers that work for kings which is a part of the bloomfield 

group, they often work at Rix’s Creek. 

If the Mod 10 Extension doesn’t get approved this will put the five of us out of 

work. 

I have recently bought a house in Singleton and have a baby on the way. 

If the approval doesn’t go ahead I will have to leave the area in search for 

work. 

Rix’s Creek does a lot for the local area with charity such as Cancer Council, 

Westpac Rescue Helicopter, Steam Fest Donations, and locally sourced 

businesses. 

I suggest you vote in our favour of the Rix’s Creek Mod 10 approval. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mathew Anderson 

 


